

Manilla Central School

Postal Address: PO Box 187 MANILLA 2346

High School Wilga Ave MANILLA 2346

Phone: 6785 1184 Fax: 6785 2138 Primary School Court St MANILLA 2346

Phone: 6785 1599 Fax: 6785 1705



4/5 Twister Christmas Party

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students and teachers have had a thoroughly enjoyable and successful year together in 2022. To celebrate, all classes will host an end of year celebration

for the children in their classrooms on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>14th</u> <u>December</u>. Students are asked to come dressed in Christmas themed clothes. If students do not have Christmas coloured clothing, they can come dressed in mufti clothes.

Some snacks will be provided by the classroom teacher, however if students wish to bring something to share, they are most welcome to do so. Please pack a drink and other food your child will require for the day. If your child has any dietary needs, please bring something they can enjoy.

K-6 students and staff will end the day with a <u>DISCO</u> under the COLA from 2pm.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school on 6785 1599.



Regards

Dale Scott
Classroom teacher/Assistant Principal
29th November, 2022

Jénine Milgaté
Assistant Principal

